
 
 

Puppies November Letter 
 

Hello Parents, 

  

My name is Pierce Bailey, the new Puppies teacher. I’ve had the opportunity of meeting 

some of you already. I have a two year old daughter who is also enrolled in the program. 

I’ve lived in Seabrook most of my life and love living on the water. I look forward to getting 

to know more about each of you and the children this year! 

 

In October, the puppies enjoyed decorating mini pumpkins, making corn shakers, and 

cutting open a real pumpkin. We relished the opportunity of leading chapel on the 13th. 

 

In November, we will make placemats, have a feast, and make handprint turkeys. 

Our emphasis will be on health and nutrition. Our basic truth is God loves me, and our 

bottom line is -You can thank God for everything. The fruit of the spirit is Goodness and 

our color is yellow. The Bible verse is “I will give thanks to the Lord with my whole heart”. 

(Psalm 111:1). Our community helper for the month is food service worker. We will make 

a thank you card for Miss Stephanie for all the wonderful things she does for us.  

  
 Thanksgiving is November 25th. DOCA will be closed November 25th and November 26th. 

On November 22nd, 23rd, and 24th, we will be open for full time students only. There will 

be a sign-up sheet on the door to let us know if you plan to attend school on these dates. 

Thank you in advance for your help and we ask God, that everyone will have a blessed 

thanksgiving. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 Mrs. Irene Abshire & Ms. Pierce Bailey 
.  

Important Dates: 

  

Nov. 3rd            Harvest Festival 

Nov. 10th          Script order begins 

Nov. 17th          Parent Chapel 

Nov. 22nd - 24th NO PRESCHOOL (full time only) 

Nov. 25th - 26th DOCA Closed-Happy Thanksgiving 

                                                     


